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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

The City Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at their regular meeting scheduled to 

be held on December 14, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. at the Ely Volunteer Fire Hall located at 499 Mill 

Street, Ely.  The purpose of the Hearing is to consider a proposed Application for 

Reclassification of Zoning on Property, as well as an application for a Variance.  The applicants 

wish to re-zone the property from the current C-1 Zone (Neighborhood Commercial District) to a 

C-3  Zone (Highway Commercial District). The desire is to construct a new hotel on the 

property, which may exceed the 35’ height limit set forth by City Code. The property address is 

1805 Great Basin Boulevard, Ely, NV.  The Assessor Parcel number is 002-280-22.  The 

applicants are Rhonda Mushkin-Trustee, Yehuda Yerushalaim, and Nancy Yerushalaim. 
 

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. during their regularly scheduled 

meeting to be held on December 14, 2017, at the Ely Volunteer Fire Hall located at 499 Mill 

Street, Ely. The purpose of the Hearing is to consider the same. 

 

You may voice your opinion concerning this action by appearing at the meetings or by sending 

written comments to the City of Ely at 501 Mill Street, no later than December 14 2017. Any 

correspondence received after 1:00 p.m. on December 14, 2017 will not be considered.  
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